
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CC: Guidance 

Tri-Valley Central School District 
34 Moore Hill Road • Grahamsville, New York 12740 

 

Phone (845) 985-2296 Michael Williams, Superintendent  

  This letter only applies to students in grades 9-12. 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 In 2001, the “No Child Left Behind Act” was passed by Congress.  The “No 

Child Left Behind Act”, in part, deals with promoting military service. This act 

requires that schools release, to military recruiters, a directory of students with 

names, addresses and phone numbers.  The law also provides the parent/guardian 

the right to request that their child’s name, address and phone number not be 

released.  The “No Child Left Behind Act” mandates schools to inform parents and 

students of this right.   

This is the reason I am writing this letter.    Unless the form attached below 

is returned to Tri-Valley Secondary School as soon as possible, your child’s name, 

address and phone number will be released to any military recruiter requesting 

such a list.   

If you have any questions concerning this matter, feel free to contact me. 

      Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

       David Pulley, Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

I hereby inform Tri-Valley Secondary School that I do not want my child’s name, 

address and phone number released to any military recruiters.  To ensure your 

request this form must be returned as soon as possible. 

 

Student(s) Name____________________________________________ 
                                         (please print) 

 

Parent/Guardian Name________________________________________ 
                                                                          (please print) 

 

Parent Signature_____________________________Date____________ 

 

 

 

 

Updated July 2018                                Page 8 of 11                          TVCS Registration Packet 


